Great Chicago FSDO, FAASTeam presents:

Winter Flying - Forecasts Preflight and Go/No-Go CEPA Safety Meeting

o ) Event Details
Our November meeting is a three-fer. First, we

will hold the election for our officers and Wed, Nov 13, 2024 at 19:00 CST
directors. Second, we will get an update on what's
going on at Chicago Executive Airport (CEA)
from the supervisor of airport operations, Norm 1375 S Wolf Road
Mackey. Finally, we will review the delights and Prospect Heights, IL
perils of winter flying.

Safety Meeting - Winter Flying: L’

Forecasts, Preflight, Go/No-Go

Harper College - Prospect Heights

Contact: Michael Baraz

Speaker: Michael Baraz (630) 781-8890
Programs@PWAKpilots.org



If you're thinking, "I got new Select #: GL03133337
gloves, I'm ready for winter," Lead Representative MICHAEL
there might be a just a few BARAZ n/a
considerations that you might

want to think through. No

doubt, the cold air gives us

better performance; however

the visibility and icing

potential are often a concern.

We will explore these and a whole lot more

winter flying topics together.

Harper College, Prospect Heights campus sits on the east side of
Wolf Rd., about ¥4 mile south of Chicago Executive Airport. There’s
plenty of parking available.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



